EMMANUEL COLLEGE

October 7, 2016

Dr. Ramon S, Torrecilha
President

Westfield State University
377 Western Avenue
Westlield, MA 01086

Dear President Torrecilha,

Office of the President

400 The Fenway
Boston, Massachusetts
02115

017 735-9825
b17 735-9808 fax
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On behalf of the Emmanuel Trustees and the entire College community, |
congratulate you on the occasion of your inauguration as the twentieth

President of Westfield State University.

[ regret that | am unable to attend your inauguration on Saturday, October 14,

but | send warm wishes for a memorable day.

[ wish you every success as you embark on your new role and may the

university continue to prosper through your leadership.

Sincerely yours.

Al Gl £y,

Sister Janet Eisner. SND



